Dear Church Family,

We hope this message finds you in good spirits. As a community dedicated to love and
compassion, we have a wonderful opportunity to support some of the most vulnerable among us-
-foster families caring for children in need.

Foster families play a crucial role in providing stability and love to children who are in difficult

circumstances. Many of these families face financial burdens and emotional challenges, and they
need our help.

How You Can Help:

« Donate items such as clothing, school supplies, and toys.

e Volunteer your time for mentorship and support programs.

« Consider making a financial contribution to local foster care organizations.
o Pray for the children and families involved in the foster care system.

Let us come together as a church community to extend our love and resources to these families.
Your support can make a significant difference in the lives of many.

If you would like more information on how to get involved, please contact the church office or
visit our website.

Thank you for your compassion and generosity.
In His Service,

The Church Leadership Team



